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BUSINESS ANALYTICS

California State Teachers' Retirement System 

standardized its enterprise reporting framework 

and created high quality reports leveraging          

R Systems’ Enterprise Reporting solutions.



Problem
Statement
CalSTRS Technology Services (TS) Branch 
did not have an Application Reports 
Developer and this hampered their ability 
to create high quality reports in order to 
meet various business needs.

An Application Reports Developer that can 
help in establishing, standardizing, and 
maturing enterprise reporting framework.

Business Need

Solution
Approach

Key technology provider for the 
development and implementation of 
enterprise reporting framework including 
tools, platforms, methodologies, 
processes, and best practices

Application Reports Developer solution 
included use of SQL queries, reporting 
tools, MS development platform 
technologies, and including Crystal 
Report and Microsoft SSRS

Helped projects and units within CalSTRS 
to create reporting applications that 
integrate various types of reports using 
data mined and aggregated from 
multiple sources

The Benefits
Standardized and mature enterprise 
reporting framework

Faster creation of high quality reports 
using distinct datasets


